Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

March 19, 2007-

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin

The Board met to discuss snow plowing problems during the recent storm of Friday Mar 16- Sunday Mar 18.

The Board discussed having a pellet/propane stove meeting hosted by Board member Ellen Muslin at her home
Thursday Mar. 29 at 7pm with a representative from Higgins Energy in Barre, MA.

The Board discussed landscaping for the 2007 year and reviewed bids from interested parties.

Next meeting Monday Apr 2- 6pm 3 Lex.



